
NEWS... November 2017

      Mainstreams school and community programs are possible because of these funders

Folks Behind the Scene are Vital too...

New Beaver Program Ready to go

Every organization has a group of essential people who carry the backroom load.  Non-profit work would not be possible without 
Boards.  Mainstreams Board is deeply interested in our educational programs.

Mainstreams Instructors and Board at a workshop in the spring.  Part of the day was spent on the Stream Trailer.

Mainstreams’ new Beaver Program is ready for booking (mainstreams.ca).  This is an in-class program that is good for 
winter.  It was designed by Patti and relates beautifully to our Stream Trailer, Creek Science, and Wetland Programs.

Our New Wetlands Program is taking bookings for next spring (mainstreams.ca)

 Wetlands is our new field program that is integrated with our Stream Trailer and Creek Scinece Programs.  Design of this pro-
gram has been possible with funding by a BC Hydro 2017 Broad Impact Grant.
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